
 
 

Unemployment Compensation 

 

Most university employees are covered by the Ohio Unemployment Compensation Act.  Under the provisions of this 

law, employees of the university who become totally or partially unemployed and who meet the eligibility 

requirements as set forth in the law may receive unemployment compensation. 
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